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To Whom It May Concern

| am not in favour of relaxing abortion laws. | believe that abortion causes detrimental mental health
outcomes for the mother and other people who know about the termination. As it is not possible to know
when life begins, other than to determine it as, at conception; the killing of a life is very serious.

Unwanted pregnancies should be carried through to safe deliveries, with the babies offered up for
adoption from suitably screened couples. The low numbers of adoptions in Australia is an international
disgrace.

Yours sincerely

S L Garry





